
 

DELTA ENGINEERS ACQUIRES TERRESTRIAL ENVIRONMENTAL 

SPECIALISTS, OPENS NEW OFFICE IN DEWITT 

January 13, 2020 

 
ENDWELL, N.Y. — Delta Engineers, Architects, & Land Surveyors, DPC (Delta) announced it has 
acquired Terrestrial Environmental Specialists, Inc (TES) in a deal that became effective on Friday. 
 
Delta didn’t release any financial terms of its acquisition agreement. Previously based in Phoenix in 
Oswego County, TES staff members have moved to a new Delta office at 6700 Thompson Road, 
Suite 1 in DeWitt. 
 
Delta Engineers, Architects & Land Surveyors, DPC (Delta) is an architectural, engineering, and 
professional services firm based in Endwell, near Binghamton. 
 
TES ecological services will “expand the existing portfolio of Delta and enhance the breadth of 
consulting expertise” available to the client rosters of each firm, Delta said. 
 
In the deal, Delta adds TES’s six employees, increasing the Delta employee count to 150, Kim 
Collavo, marketing manager at Delta, tells CNYBJ in an email. The firm operates four offices in New 
York and one in Maryland. 
 
TES is led by principals Bernard Carr and Stephen Sheridan who each have more than 25 years of 
industry expertise, according to Delta. 
 
TES was founded in 1975 in response to state and federal legislation related to the nuclear industry. 
The firm now specializes in natural resource and ecological services with emphasis on wetland 
delineation, wetland mitigation, and ecological inventories. 
 
It also provides related services such as environmental impact statements, wildlife habitat 
restoration, plant and water quality studies, and subject matter expertise for court proceedings. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.cnybj.com/delta-engineers-acquires-terrestrial-environmental-specialists/ 
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